
You are invited to the  

Everybody Welcome 

We look forward to seeing you 

 

Family Service and tea  

Sunday 3rd August 

at 4.30pm  

 The service will be followed by 

tea.    

There will be activities for the 

younger children.  

     At 

Broadway Gospel Hall, Broadway, Syston 

LE7 1GA 

For more information see the website 

www.broadwaygospelhall.org  

http://www.broadwaygospelhall.org/

